
Pomfret Auditors’ Public Meeting 

January 7, 2015 

9:00 AM 

 

 

Present:  JoAnn Webb, Maryanne Murphy and Laura Kent. 

 

Laura called the meeting to order at 9:05. Refreshments were served. 

 

Tasks to be completed for the 2014 Town Report were assigned. If anyone has questions about a 

particular section of the report, he/she can be referred to the appropriate auditor.  

 

The next warned Auditors’ meeting, to formally adopt the statement of accounts as they will 

appear in the 2014 Town Report, was announced for Wednesday, January 28, 2015 at 9:00 AM 

at the Town Office. Meeting notices have been posted in the following four locations: the Town 

Office, the North Pomfret Post Office, the South Pomfret Post Office, and the Abbott Memorial 

Library.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:05 AM.  

 

Respectively submitted, 

Laura Kent 

Maryanne Murphy 

JoAnn Webb 

 


